
Be Safe
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TINONEE PUBLIC SCHOOL
Manchester St, Tinonee NSW 2430 Ph: (02) 6553 1279 tinonee-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

UPCOMING EVENTS

Be Respectful Be Responsible

Monday 6th May
PSSA Girls Netball Trials

Tuesday 7th May
P&C Mother’s Day Stall

PSSA Boys & Girls Soccer Trials

Friday 10th May
Walk Safely to School Day

Zone Cross Country

ZONE CROSS COUNTRY
Students who are representing Tinonee
Public School at the  Zone Cross Country
will  compete on Friday 10th May, 2024 at
Wingham Sporting Complex. Please return
the permission note and money by
Wednesday 8th May 2024.

School assemblies are held in our school
hall at 9am. All are welcome to attend.

ASSEMBLY

Friday 3rd May

Friday 10th May

Friday 17th May 

Friday 24th May

Friday 31st May

Friday 7th June

Friday 14th June

Friday 21st June

Friday 28th June

Friday 5th June

Welcome Back Assembly

3/4M Presenting

1S Presenting

5E Presenting

3/4S Presenting

6A Presenting

Leaders Presenting

KR Presenting

2J Presenting

NAIDOC Assembly

STAGE 3 EXCURSION
Permission notes and medical forms will be
sent home on 20th May. Please look out for
these The $100 deposit was due on 22nd
March. If you have not returned the
expression of interest note or payment,
please contact the school office as soon as
possible. If your child is not attending, or has
changed their mind please let the office
know.

Please return any outstanding money for the
fundraiser to the school office.

CHOCOLATE FUNDRAISER



PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE
Relieving Principal - Mrs Belinda Royan

Welcome back to Term Two. I hope all our families had a restful and enjoyable
break.

I would like to thank our families and acknowledge the efforts of the students who
represented Tinonee Public School in the ANZAC day march on Thursday 25th April.
Our students showed exemplary behaviour and represented our school with pride.

Our Term Two Staff Development Day involved teachers and School Learning
Support Officers engaging in professional development around the new curriculum.
School planning for curriculum implementation is a significant, complex and ongoing
process that is gradually being implemented. Effective curriculum implementation
drives student growth and attainment, and school improvement.

This is a very busy term for sporting events and we wish all our individual students
and teams the best of luck as they represent our school in various sports. To make
this process easier, if your child is participating in a sporting event, you will receive a
note home. Could you please ensure that these notes are returned promptly along
with any money required.

Regards,
Mrs Royan.

Friday, 10th May 2024
Walk SafelyWalk Safely
totoSchool DaySchool Day

National

Students and parents/carers are invited join the annual walk to school. This event
encourages all primary school children to walk and commute safely to school. This
event is a great opportunity for schools and families to encourage safe road user
behaviours, not just one day but every day.

Staff will be waiting at the corner of Manchester and Peveril Street from 8:15am -
8:30am. Parents can drop their child off safely to staff at the meeting point. Students
who usually catch the bus to school will be dropped at the meeting point by buses
and will walk to school with staff. Students will be given fruit and a drink upon arrival
to school. There will be normal supervision at school by staff for students who are not
participating in the walk. 

Thank you, Miss Schneider.



CURRICULUM
At Tinonee Public School we teach a variety of mathematical strategies to build
numeracy skills. Here are some key mathematical strategies used, to help you
understand and better communicate with your children about their learning.

1. Concrete-Pictorial-Abstract (CPA) Approach: This method helps students
grasp complex mathematical concepts by using tangible objects (concrete), moving
to pictures (pictorial), and finally to abstract symbols. For instance, younger
students might use blocks to learn addition and subtraction, then draw the blocks,
before finally using numbers only. This progression builds a deep understanding
and eases the transition to abstract thinking.

2. Problem-Solving Strategies: Schools encourage students to develop their
problem-solving skills through strategies such as:

Working backwards: Starting from the desired outcome and stepping
backwards to find the solution.
Drawing diagrams: Visual representations that help clarify complex problems.
Using logical reasoning: Teaching students to make inferences and deductions
that lead to correct answers.

3. Number Talks: Number talks are short, daily exercises aimed at improving
students’ mental calculation skills. During these sessions, teachers pose problems,
and students discuss their methods and reasoning out loud. This practice not only
boosts arithmetic fluency but also fosters a classroom culture of open mathematical
discussion.

Understanding and Engaging: As parents, engaging with your child about their
school day and understanding the strategies they’re learning can make a significant
difference. Consider incorporating simple mathematical discussions at home,
whether it’s through cooking, shopping, or even playing games that involve
counting and strategising.

P&C NEWS
TINONEE PUBLIC SCHOOL P&C

MOTHER'S
DAYStall

Students will be able to purchase gifts for their mum, grandma or
special mother figure in their life. Gifts can be purchased between

$1 and $15.



Our Winter Menu will be starting next week! But you can have a sneak peek at the
new options on Flexischools . There’s many of the usual favourites plus a few new
ones to try!

Butter Chicken and Rice - This is our own freshly made canteen 
recipe with lots of rich flavours Cost $4.20.

Meat Pie - These are tasty, large, lean meat pies made by the Good Tucker
Bakery. Cost $4.20.

Savoury Muffins - Freshly made in the Canteen. Containing ham and lots of
hidden vegetables. They will initially only be sold at recess until we gauge how
popular they are. Cost $1.50.

Just Juice - We now stock Just Juice 99% fruit juice poppers in Apple Blackcurrant
with Apple and Orange flavours to follow. Cost $2.00.

Fruity Burst Cereal snacks - These are something totalling new! They are crispy
cereal pillows filled with apple and berry filling. Cost per mini packet 20c each.

There are a couple of price rises in the new menu to be aware of:
Flavoured milk $2.50
Sausage Rolls $3.50

Michelle Swannack
Canteen Manager

CANTEEN NEWS
Michelle Swannack

CANTEEN VOLUNTEERS FOR NEXT WEEK

Friday 3rd

Monday

Tuesday

Wednesday

Thursday

Friday 10th

Michelle & Judy   Help needed please

Bec & Shane

Liz & Jodie

Michelle

Tara & Deb

Michelle & Judy   Help needed please

LATE ARRIVALS
If your child/ren arrive to school late, they must be accompanied and signed in by
the parent/carer at the office, before going to their class. Please ensure that you
visit the school office. Thank you for supporting our staff to keep all students safe.



PUBLIC NOTICES



PUBLIC NOTICES



2024 TERM 2 CALENDAR

Events may change and/or additional events added. Please ensure you’re details are up to date with the school office so that
you are receiving these communications. Communications are sent home via physical notes, the weekly school newsletter,
Audiri and SchoolBytes.


